
PROGRAMS & ISSUES REPORT FOR KCDO-TV FOR THE PERIOD OF 1/1/15-3/31/15, Q1 2015 

 

KCDO-TV airs The Aaron Harber Show Sunday’s 11am-1130pm. In this program host Aaron Harber 

interviews local and national people whose careers intersect a wide variety of issues affecting Colorado 

and the nation. Every Sunday from 1130am-12pm KCDO-TV airs Colorado Business News once again 

hosted by Aaron Harber. This is the only weekly business news program airing on a weekly basis in the 

Denver DMA and all issues affecting business in Colorado are explored in detail, from education to 

politics to community and business leaders.  

“THE AARON HARBER SHOW” Sunday 11-1130am 

 

JANUARY - MARCH 
BROADCAST DATE - SHOW TITLE / DESCRIPTION 
 
1/04 - Part 1 Grover Norquist, President of Americans for Tax Reform and the 
Director of the National Rifle Association of America, talks about the need for 
tax reform in America.  
 
1/11 - Part 2 Grover Norquist, President of Americans for Tax Reform and the 
Director of the National Rifle Association of America, discusses the importance 
of fixing the United States budget.  
 
1/18 - Ezekiel Emanuel, Vice Provost of Global Initiatives & Chair of the 
Department of Medical Ethics & Health Policy at the University of Pennsylvania as 
well as the Former Special Advisor to the Office of Management & Budget discusses 
the future of healthcare in America.  
 
1/25 - Richard Barrett, Senior Vice President of The Soufan Group and the Former 
Director of Global Counter-Terrorism Operations for the British Secret 
Intelligence Service talks to Aaron about the importance of the international 
intelligence community.  
 
2/01 - Jing Ulrich, Managing Director & Vice Chairman for Asia Pacific JPMorgan 
Chase, talks to Aaron about China’s expanding economy and its growing need for 
more energy.  
 
2/08 - Bob Armstrong, Director for the Massachusetts Institute of Technology 
Energy Initiative “MITEI”, brings up the importance of students and faculty of 
all departments at MIT to create and develop the best most technologically 
advanced ideas for our culture to grow.  
 
2/15 - Fred Krupp, the Director of the Environmental Defense Fund, talks about 
the need to protect the environment and the threat that global warming presents 
us.  
 



2/22 - Austan Goolsbee, Professor of Economics at the Booth School of Business, 
University of Chicago, and the Former Chief Economist on the President’s Economic 
Recovery Advisory Board, discusses his thoughts about what the American economy 
will look like in the next few years.  
 
3/01 - Keryn James, the CEO of Asia Pacific for Environmental Resources 
Management, talks about the growing importance of women in leadership roles and 
the ways that companies can benefit from having women in executive positions.  
 
3/08 - Jason Bordoff, Professor of Professional Practice in International & 
Public Affairs at Columbia University and the Director of the Center on Global 
Energy Policy at Columbia University, discusses his former work in the White 
House as well as the developments that are going on at the Center.  
 
3/22 - Sharon Burke, the Senior Advisor of the New America Foundation and the 
former Assistant Secretary of Defense for Operational Energy Plans and Programs, 
talks about her work at the Department of Defense and the Department’s concern of 
making energy transportation to forces more efficient and safe.  
 
3/29 - Greg Kallenberg, Director & Producer of the Rational Middle Energy Series, 
talks about his work as a documentarian telling the story of small town citizens 
in Haynesville, Louisiana who band together to stand up to the big oil companies 
that want the resources on their property.  
 
 

“COLORADO BUSINESS NEWS” SUNDAY 1130am-12pm 

JANUARY - MARCH 
AIR DATE / SHOW DESCRIPTION TITLE  
 
1/04 - Linda Chavez, President of Becoming American Institute joins Pete Casillas 
the President and Publisher of the Denver Business Journal join Aaron in this 
first episode of Colorado Business News to discuss immigration, education, the 
need for less government in business, issues with I-70 traffic, and the 
complicated tax system that needs to be reformed on a state and federal level.  
 
1/11 - Rutt Bridges, Managing Partner for Quest Capital Partners III and Theresa 
Szczurek the CEO and Co-Founder of Radish Systems 2.0 talk about Colorado 
business and how cyber security threats affect it, the technology and energy 
relationship, the cost of oil and gas, regulatory issues regarding green energy 
and the overall role of government in business. 
 
1/18 - State Senate Leadership, Part 1 with Ellen Roberts, Senate President Pro 
Tem, Kevin Lundberg, Assistant Majority Leader, Morgan Carroll, Senate Minority 
Leader, Rollie Heath, Assistant Senate Minority Leader answer questions about the 
2015 legislative session and what bills they would like to see passed. 
 
1/25 - State Senate Leadership, Part 2 with Ellen Roberts, Senate President Pro 
Tem, Kevin Lundberg, Assistant Majority Leader, Morgan Carroll, Senate Minority 
Leader, Rollie Heath, Assistant Senate Minority Leader answer questions about the 
2015 legislative session and what bills they would like to see passed. 



 
2/01 - State House Leadership, Part 1 with Crisanta Duran, House Majority Leader, 
Dominick Moreno, Assistant House Majority Leader, Brian DelGrosso, House Minority 
Leader, Libby Szabo, Jefferson County Commissioner look forward to the 2015 
session and discuss the things they want to see happen including improving 
transportation and education in the state.  
 
2/08 - State House Leadership, Part 2 with Crisanta Duran, House Majority Leader, 
Dominick Moreno, Assistant House Majority Leader, Brian DelGrosso, House Minority 
Leader, Libby Szabo, Jefferson County Commissioner look forward to the 2015 
session and discuss the things they want to see happen including improving 
transportation and education in the state.  
 
2/15 - Jeff Wasden the President of the Colorado Business Roundtable and Kevin 
Mason the CEO of the Honey Smoked Fish Company talk to Aaron about their 
respective businesses and the need for tax structure revision, the need to have 
legislators learn more about the businesses here in Colorado and finding the 
balance between controlling business with government and letting it grow.  
 
2/22 - John Tayer the President and CEO of the Boulder Chamber of Commerce and 
Frances Draper, the Vice Chancellor Strategic Relations at the University of 
Colorado talk with Aaron about the higher education in Colorado and its 
importance to business in the state. They discuss the need for more funding to 
higher education, the college degree deficit in the U.S. as a whole as well as 
our need to be more competitive in education on a global scale.  
 
3/01 - In part 1 of this two part series, Tony Gagliardi the Colorado State 
Director of the National Federation of Independent Business and Harold Jackson 
the Executive Chairman of Buffalo Supply, Inc. talk about the difficulties that 
the Affordable Care Act has presented to Colorado Business owners.  
 
3/08 - In part 2 of this two part series, Tony Gagliardi the Colorado State 
Director of the National Federation of Independent Business and Harold Jackson 
the Executive Chairman of Buffalo Supply, Inc. discuss the ways that the Colorado 
State government could better serve the businesses in the state.  
 
3/15 - In Part 1 of this two part series, Greg Avery the Technology Reporter at 
the Denver Business Journal, Krista Morgan the Co-Founder & CEO of P2B Investor 
and Erin Bassity the Vice President of Marketing for P2B Investor join Aaron to 
discuss the success of many of Colorado’s new startups.  
 
3/22 - In part 2 of this two part series, Greg Avery the Technology Reporter at 
the Denver Business Journal, Krista Morgan the Co-Founder & CEO of P2B Investor 
and Erin Bassity the Vice President of Marketing for P2B Investor join Aaron to 
talk about the technologies that they can’t live without.  
 
3/29 - In part 1 of this two part series, Annette Quintana the Co-Founder and CEO 
of Istonish Holding Company, Brent Chrite the Dean of the University of Denver 
Daniels College of Business and Jake Jabs the President and CEO of American 
Furniture Warehouse talk about the way to successfully build and promote a 
business by using social media and other marketing tools.  
 



“YOUNG MEN, BIG DREAMS” 
 
This program aired February 14, 2015 from 12pm-1pm. 100 young boys struggling 
with adolescence are mentored by TV Host Steve Harvey to grow and experience 
positive traits and characteristics that will reshape their environments and 
their futures. 

 

Public Service Announcements aired by KCDO-TV during this period: 

Ad Council    171X’s aired 

Bet on a Vet    219X’s aired 

Check Off Colorado   61X’s aired 

Clear the Air Foundation  235X’s aired 

Colorado Broadcaster’s Association 9X’s aired 

Delta Dental Foundation  215X’s aired 

Emergency Preparedness  150X’s aired 

Energy Outreach   87X’s aired 

Fourney Museum   136X’s aired 

Heart Disease    151X’s aired 

Take Meds Seriously   56X’s aired 

VA eBenefits    92X’s aired 

Wildfire Preparedness   440X’s aired 

TOTAL     2,022X’s aired in varying lengths and dayparts.  

 


